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June 6, 2025

Announcement of Award for the Contract for Homeless Encampment
Cleanup and Disposal Services
RFP DHSH-2025-PURB-0225

The Department of Homeless Services and Housing recommends awarding
the contract for Homeless Encampment Cleanup and Disposal Services
Within Unincorporated Sacramento County, to the following proposer:

Forensiclean, LLC
Any protest to this recommendation must be submitted by email

addressed to: County of Sacramento, Department Homeless Services and
Housing, Attn: Emily J. Halcon, Director, at DHSHQuestions@saccounty.gov.

An agency protesting this award must email their protest no later than
June 13, 2025, by 3:00 p.m.

The protest letter must contain a complete statement of the basis for the
protest and include the name, title, address, e-mail address and telephone
number of the person representing the protest party.

The County shall investigate all written protests and a response shall be
sent by the Director to the Proposer.

This award recommendation is contingent on approval by the County of
Sacramento Board of Supervisors.

Sincerely,
Mo
Emily J. Halcon\_) U

Director, Department of Homeless
Services and Housing
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